
Website 2.0 2024 Project Report 

Summary 

User Experience Librarian Lauren Johnson and Outreach & Engagement Librarian Alena Manjuck made 
site-wide changes to the library’s website. This process included administering a comprehensive website 
audit to assess needed changes, creating new pages, updating images, and conducting usability testing 
with students and faculty. Website content is now up-to-date, showcases University Library services, and 
can be located in a timely manner without confusion. 

Overview 

Image: Improvements to the library’s home page included a new banner image and callouts. 



The Website 2.0 project aimed to enhance the user experience and content quality of the library’s website 
through a structured, collaborative approach. 

Library team members were assigned to review website pages and LibGuides in their area of expertise. 
This audit identified approximately 40 issues that were addressed, such as updating outdated 
information, refining language for clarity and cohesion, fixing broken links, and other improvements. 
Additionally, library team members suggested creating new pages to highlight project work and faculty 
scholarship. 

The project team created the following new pages based on this feedback: 

 University Library Project Highlights page featuring 18 projects from 2020-2023 
 Board Game Collection page to increase visibility of this collection 
 Library Faculty Scholarship page to share scholarly efforts from the library team 

Initial usability testing of the former library website demonstrated that students were able to effectively 
navigate the library to find information about library resources, services, and spaces. Since this testing 
indicated only minor changes, the second round of usability testing was done with faculty participants to 
gather input from another important user group. This round of testing provided valuable input which will 
inform future improvements to library website content for instructors in 2025. 

Overall, the initiative resulted an updated, user-friendly platform that better meets user needs and 
showcases the library’s contributions. 

Stakeholders 

 Lauren Johnson — accountable, responsible    
 Alena Manjuck — accountable, responsible    
 Library Team – responsible, consulted, informed 

Highlights 

 Provost Sarah Frey: “Thank you for sharing the website of the library faculty scholarship in the 
newsletter today. You all are an impressive group. I really appreciate you creating this site to 
highlight the academic scholarly engagement of your team.” 

 Dean Nathaniel King: “Thanks again for all of your hard work on the Library's home page. It looks 
excellent!” 

 Prospective candidates mentioned the innovative nature of the University Library Project 
Highlights page and referenced projects by name when discussing their interest in the position, 
indicating that this page is beneficial for recruitment. 

 Reviewed all website and LibGuide pages as part of the comprehensive web audit 



Sample Web Page 

University Library Project Highlights page 


